
August 2016 

RENAISSANCE REVIEW

Imagine the Look, Create the Dream...

Dear [fname], 

ASC IS MOVING THIS WEEK!



Our new building and future home is now complete!  Over the last 9 
months, we have watched the building go up with eager anticipation.  The 
new space will feature a larger space to accomodate our growing practice, 
a full operating room for cosmetic surgery procedures, and a more private 
spa environment.    

We will be moving Wednesday, August 17th through Friday August 19th, 
2016.  Our office will be closed during that time, and reopen on Monday 
August 22, 2016.  Medical records are available prior to August 17th at our 
current office at 11181 Health Park Boulevard, Suite 1115, Naples, FL 
34110.  After August 17th, medical records are available at our new 
location: 

1175 Creekside Parkway, Suite 100, Naples, FL 34108 

We welcome you to visit our new location after Monday, August 22, 
2016.  Our new facility reflects our practice philosophy in providing top 
notch plastic surgery care to all of our patients.  Please call 239-594-9100 
with any questions or if you have any difficulty finding us.  Thank you in 
advance for your patience. 

Click here to read about the Aesthetic Surgery Center...

Please join us for our next Botox party on 
September 8, 2016 8:30am - 4:30pm!

We will be having a Botox party at our NEW Naples office on Thursday, 
September 8, 2016 from 8:30am to 4:30pm.   Please join us for 20% off of 
all injectable products, skin care products, and spa services. Call 239-594-

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/


9100 to take advantage of this special offer. Look your best with cosmetic 
injectable treatments....great results with little down time! 

Click here to read more about injectables...

THE PATIENT AND ANY OTHER PERSON RESPONSIBLE FOR PAYMENT, HAS A 
RIGHT TO REFUSE TO PAY, CANCEL PAYMENT OR BE REIMBURSED FOR 
PAYMENT FOR ANY OTHER SERVICE, EXAMINATION OR TREATMENT THAT IS 
PERFORMED AS A RESULT OF AND WITHIN 72 HOURS OF RESPONDING TO THE 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE FREE, DISCOUNTED FEE, OR REDUCED FEE SERVICE, 
EXAMINATION OR TREA 

Contact Information 

email: frontoffice@aestheticsurgerycenter.com 
phone: 239-594-9100 
web: www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com 
mail:  1175 Creekside Parkway, Suite 100, Naples, FL 34108 
 

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/non-surgical/botox
https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/
https://plus.google.com/118374210805551957867/posts

